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July 20, 2018 
 

Mr. Joseph N. Allotey 
Regional PREA/ADA Analyst Central Region 
Virginia Department of Corrections 
Central Regional Office  
9503 Hull Street Road – Suite A 
North Chesterfield, Virginia 23236 
 
RE: Chesterfield Women’s Detention and Diversion Center PREA Audit 
 
Dear Mr. Allotey: 
 
In follow-up to our email exchange today, I wanted to put the email I sent you on June 25, 2018 
into a more formal communication. As you will recall, this is what was stated in that email. 
 
“Therefore, the auditor finds that as of May 23, 2018, the Chesterfield Women's Detention and 
Diversion Center meets the requirements of the Prison Rape Elimination Act, Community 
Confinement Standards.” 
 
I am sorry if I created any confusion in my communication. I am in the process of writing the 
report for this audit. 
 
Congratulations on another successful PREA Audit at the CWDDC. 
 
All the best, 

 
Charles J. Kehoe 
Certified PREA Auditor 
 
cc: Rose Durbin 
 PREA Coordinator 
 

mailto:charlesjkehoe@msn.com


www.charlesjkehoe.com 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


